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Thursday 213 December
Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful and safe winter
break. We break up for school on Thursday 215 December 2023 and return Monday
8" January 2024.

We would like to say a huge thank you to those Parents/Carers who are ensuring
their children are at school every day and on time so that do not miss a moments
education, please continue this in 2024! Good attendance and punctuality continues
to impact positively on children’s learning and social development so it is vital that
your child/ren are in school every day.

We have recently welcomed Miss Gibson to our school staff team as a higher level
teaching assistant and she has been working across school getting to know the
children.

It was lovely to see so many of you attend our school fayre where we raised £401!
This money will be used to update some identified reading materials across the
school. ‘

It has been so heart-warming to see so many of you attend our craft sessions and
singing sessions, the children have loved having you participating in activities with
them.

We wish Mrs Walker a fond farewell who is leaving our school after such a long time,
we wish her all the very best.

Take care and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.

Yours sincerely,
X Wa i
Linda Hall
Head Teacher



